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Comments: I am opposed to this increased development at Holland Lake! An expanded Holland lake facility

include more cabins,a  big lodge,   more boats …resulting in more traffic, human activity, noise, pollution next to

Bob Marshall wilderness which is prime  grizzly  habitat. Seeley swan corridor is a quiet 2 lane highway  primarily

used by locals and actually runs through 2 prime grizzly areas ..the Bob Marshall and the mission mountains . If

1/10 of the visitors that Visit Glacier and Yellowstone use this corridor to go to the parks , given that there could

be a major attraction there , we can imagine how the traffic will change considering they get over 1 million visitors

a year . 

Please complete a formal impact study before considering such a development  Forest service land is public

land, this is how we want to see public land being developed in the wild areas of MT. Thank you. 


